
Eastbrook Primary Academy 
Interim Headteacher: Mrs N Naylor 

Tel: 01273 874050 
Email: office@eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk 

                    Website: www.eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk 
 

Manor Hall Road, Southwick, West Sussex BN42 4NF 
 

REAch2 Academy Trust, Company Number: 8452281, Registered in England and Wales; 
Charity Number: 1149000; Registered Address: Henhurst Ridge Primary Academy, Henhurst Ridge,  
Branston, Burton-upon-Trent, Derby  DE13 9TQ. 

 

 

Pyjama non-uniform day, Friday 18th February 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The PTA have chosen to have a non-uniform day at the end of this half term. 

Children and staff are welcome to wear their pyjamas or onesies to school. 

Please ensure sensible footwear is worn for playtime and lunch break and 

children have a warm coat to wear. There is a donation page on Parent Pay and 

we will have donation buckets on the gate. 

 

At the end of the day the PTA will have a tuck shop at the main gate. Items, 

such as Freddo chocolate bars will be on sale from 20 pence, so you may bring 

some small change to school, in a named purse, wallet or envelope. 
 

Thank you for your support. 
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